
 

The mission of the Wappingers Central School District is to empower all of our students with the competencies and confidence to challenge themselves, to pursue their passions, 

and to realize their potential while growing as responsible members of their community. 

 

 

 

 

 

September 22, 2020 

 

Good Afternoon Wappingers Central School District Community, 

 

Welcome Back. Please be aware that the requirements with respect to school aged immunizations 

remain in effect, even as the Wappingers Central School District began the school year on a virtual 

platform. The law remained the same and required all enrolled students, K-12,  to be fully immunized 

and/or in process by the end of the 14 calendar day grace period. The 14 calendar day grace period, 

which started on the first day of school i.e., 9/10/2020 will expire on Wednesday 9/23/2020.  

For students who remain out of compliance with the law, they will not be able to continue with their 

class schedule until such time they are again in process with the approved immunization schedule.   

Our building nurses have been in contact with those impacted families/students and are assisting as 

appropriate. If you have any questions please contact your child's school nurse as they are the 

medical professionals in each of our buildings and can assist as needed.  

 

Thank you    

 

Sincerely,  

 

Richard Zipp 

Assistant Superintendent Student Support Services & Special Education 

Mr. Richard Zipp 
Assistant Superintendent Student Support Services & Special Education  

25 Corporate Park Drive 
Hopewell Junction, NY  12533 
(845) 298-5000 Extension 40101  

 


